
From: Susan Muller <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 6:06 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: We Don't Need the Granite Bridge 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
~ender. 

Utilities Commission, 

Dear Public Utilities Commissioners, 

I am writing in hopes that you will not issue any permits to Liberty Utilities for the Granite 

Bridge Pipeline. We need more natural gas in New Hampshire like we need more opioids. 

Fossil fuels threaten our health by fueling climate change, and it is past time to break our 

addiction to them. There are commercially available clean alternatives - energy efficiency, 

solar, onshore and offshore wind power - to meet our energy needs. 

Please stop the Granite Bridge pipeline. 

Thank you, 

Susan Muller 

Susan Muller 

susanmuller7@gmail.com 

57 Depot Rd 

East Kingston, New Hampshire 03827 


